

Voluntary Controlled Church of England School

Headteacher: J Gant

29th September 2021

Dear Prospective Parent

On 7th October 2021, we will release a new set of video links that will provide you with the following:

- A virtual tour of the school by Year 5 students, who will tell you what they think is important for Year 4s to know about our school.
- > A group of Year 5 students will talk about their experiences of transition and their first four weeks in school.
- A group of Year 8 students, who are now in their final year, will talk about their experiences after three years at Edwinstree.
- > The Head's Speech.

There will be an opportunity for prospective parents to book a tour of the school, but due to Covid regulations, visitors will only have access to the outside of the school. Please be aware that the tours are limited to 30 people only and we request that only one adult per family attends.

As from Thursday 7/10/21, the School Office will take bookings for school tours which will take place from Monday 11/10/21 to Friday 15/10/21 each morning from 9:30am – 10:30am.

We hope to offer the children at our main partner schools an opportunity to visit Edwinstree during the school working day.

Yours sincerely

Jo Gant Headteacher

Norfolk Road: Buntingford: Hertfordshire: SG9 9AW T: 01763 -271446 F: 01763-274005 E: admin@edwinstree.herts.sch.uk W: www.edwinstree.herts.sch.uk









